
  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Sparx 100% Completion – Due day now FRIDAY 

 

As you know, for some time now our students have been completing their maths homework with Sparx 

Maths and we are delighted with the significant, positive impact on learning this has had so far.  

100% is achievable for everyone as Sparx personalises each child’s homework, creating a weekly set of 

questions tailored to their level of understanding and learning pace. Sparx Homework is deliberately 

designed to help students really get to grips with and understand the concepts and skills they are learning 

by ensuring they cover the essential building blocks needed to make progress in maths. Sparx’ research 

(sparx.co.uk/evidence) has shown that an average of 60 minutes a week of this type of personalised maths 

home learning leads to clear progress.   

We appreciate that you may want to support your child with their home learning but please try not to help 

them with a question until they’ve had a go first! It is really important that they complete their homework 

independently. They can watch the support video if they need to. This way, Sparx can make sure your child 

continues to see homework that’s at the right level for them.    

If they are finding any questions tricky to complete there will be a maths teacher available in Room 17 

Monday to Thursday from 12.30 – 1pm.  Please encourage your child to drop in for support if they need 

it.   

We hope you agree that Sparx will play an exciting and important role in helping your child’s 

understanding, success and confidence in maths to grow.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss J Taylor 

 

Wednesday 24th May 2023 
 


